
November 2023 

 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Year 6 SATs Evening – Wednesday, 29th  November – 5:30-7:00pm 
 
We would like to invite you to attend the forthcoming SATs Information Evening which aims to: 
 

 explain how the SATs are administered in our school 

 answer any questions or concerns you may have about your child accessing these tests 

 give you a greater insight into the tests and ways in which you can help your child to 
succeed. 

 
The format for the evening will start with an introduction in the hall for all parents. This will begin at 

5.30pm and last for approximately 10mins.  However, should you wish to peruse the books available 

from CGP Revision, you will be able to do this from 5:00pm in the hall and take away an order form 

to complete.   

 

Following this, and the introduction, you are invited to stay and spend time in our teacher lead 

workshops.  Each session will last for approximately 20 minutes and will focus on maths, grammar 

and reading.  The sessions will run simultaneously and be repeated in each time slot.  

Session 1: 5.50-6:10pm– Maths, SPAG, Reading 
Session 2: 6:15- 6:35pm– Maths, SPAG, Reading 
Session 3: 6:40-7.00pm – Maths, SPAG, Reading  
 
Should you wish to attend all or any of these sessions, please book onto the event using our parent 
evening’s platform.  https://twomileash.schoolcloud.co.uk/  You will need to select which subject 
you wish to attend within each of the three sessions.  
 
Please note that places will only be available to those parents who book online, the deadline for 
which is Wednesday 22nd November.   Unfortunately, due to anticipated interest and numbers, we 
ask that children do not attend this evening and that only one parent attends each session.  Each 
workshop can accommodate a maximum of 34 participants.  Sessions can be booked under your 
child’s name; a maximum of 3 sessions can be booked per child, ONE parent attending each.   
Booking period is LIVE from Monday, 6th November.   
 
We look forward to seeing you at this event.  If you have any questions regarding it, please do not 
hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

Charlotte Baldwin 
Charlotte Baldwin (Head of Year 6) 

For and on behalf of  
The Year 6 team  
 
 
 
 

https://twomileash.schoolcloud.co.uk/

